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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
I am delighted to announce that our Head Girl this year is Aleena 

and our Head Boy is Kylan. School is looking forward to see them 

grow and flourish in their roles throughout the year.  

Year 6 – They have had a very busy week with sporting activities. 

On Wednesday they competed in a Glo Dodgeball tournament 

held in our school hall. Then on Thursday they attended their 

second session of Padel at the courts near Decathlon. They 

thoroughly enjoyed both events and so did the staff!   

Our Harvest Service is on Thursday 2nd October and will be led 

by Year 4. This will be at school at 9.00am and all parents are 

welcome to attend. We are supporting Stockport Food Bank and 

any food donations are welcome.  

After School clubs – From Monday, please you collect children 

from the main doors that lead into the hall (Year 2 entrance into 

school) and not the playground.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend with family and friends and 

see you on Monday.     

 

 Roles and Responsibilities Attendance Winners 

House Captains: 
Perry: Elin & Mya 

Whitworth: Lucyann & Aleeza 
Dhawan: Jayden & Vivienne 

O’Brien: Brooke & Bruce 
Playground Leaders: 

Lucyann, Jayden, Erin, Thomas, Taylor, 
Attaul, Damian, Aleeza, Vivienne, Kylan 

Anti-Bulling Ambassadors: 
Chantel, Vivienne, Brooke, Elin, Aleena,  

Bruce, Blake, Taylor,  
Meadow (Y5), Millie (Y5) 

Digital Leaders: 
Evie-Mo & Tyler (Y4) Amaya & Bonnie (Y5) 

More roles and responsbilities will be 
announced in next weeks newsletter. 

 

 

 

1st Place: Year  6        97.0% 

2nd Place: Year 1        96.4% 

3rd Place: Year 2        95.8% 

Year 5            94.6%   

Year 3            92.8% 

Reception     88.0%      

Year 4            82.6% 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th September 2025 

Half term root value – Friendship    Weekly branch Value – Honesty 

 

Team Points – Week 3 
Whitworth - 356    

Perry - 341      
Dhawan - 329 
O’Brien - 310   

   
           
 
         
               
     
   
  
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
Thursday 2nd October – Harvest Service (Year 4) 

Monday 29th September – Thursday 2nd October – 
Book Fair in school  

Wednesday 1st October – Friday 3rd October – Year 6 
Residential to Dearne Valley. 

Friday 24th October – Break up for Half Term 
Monday 3rd November – Return after Half Term 

Monday 10th November – Open Evening  
Tuesday 11th – Y5 trip to Cheadle Mosque 

Friday 14th November – Flu Vaccination  
Monday 17th November – Y6 at Crucial Crew 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

MacMillan Coffee 
Morning  

Thank you to all the parents and 
local residents who came to 
support such a wonderful charity. 
It was busy with a lovely 
atmosphere. We raised £397.97. 
Thank you to everyone who 
bought cakes and drinks.  
I would like to thank Mrs 
Shandley, who organised and lead 
this event and all staff and 
volunteers who helped set up the 
event. Thank you to Year 6, who 
were a great help, with parents 
commenting how polite and 
helpful they were. It was a great 
team effort that made this 
morning a success. We hoped you 
all enjoyed your coffee and cake in 
school with your children.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Whole School Attendance 92.3% (Target 96%) 


